
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Currently, Portland had 30% of representatives with only 15% of the Oregon population.  This is wrong 
and disenfranchises our rural communities.  I believe that districts should not be drawn to favor any 
pollical party or incumbent or diluting the voting strength of any language or ethnic minority 
group.  Keep counties  and cities whole.  Preserve communities of common interest.  Ensure that 
populations for each district be closely matched.  Avoid crossing geographic or political boundaries and 
maintain transportation links. 

Kind Regards, 
Stephen Kassis, 525 E. Ash, Lebanon OR 97355 
SK@FillingStation.com 

The Filling Station 

990 South Second Street 

Lebanon, OR 97355   U.S.A. 

 

mailto:SK@FillingStation.com

